August 20, 2021

Dear Kohl Customer

As we all have heard, there is a severe labor shortage currently and there is an
extreme shortage of truck drivers. Kohl Wholesale is currently affected by this
situation.

Due to these circumstances beyond our control we regret to inform you we can
no longer service your account while still adhering to federal regulations
regarding hours of service for our drivers in your area.

We highly recommend you contact Wabash Foodservice to provide service to
your District. They are a Unipro Cooperative distributor like Kohl Wholesale, and
they have the capacity to service your account in an effective manner.

We regret this inconvenience and hope to be able to solicit doing business with
your District again should conditions return to normal.

Thank You %

Matt Ehrhart
Kohl Wholesale
President




